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The Lakeville .NET User’s Group was founded in June 2001. Our mission is to share .NET experience with individuals who are interested in learning, sharing, and growing their knowledge and capabilities. The group’s vision is to provide members with a forum to hear top industry experts speak, and also to learn from and teach others who are interested in the same technologies and facing the same challenges. The Lakeville .NET User’s Group covers the entire spectrum of .NET technologies, including the .NET Enterprise Servers, XML Web services, application development with Visual Studio.NET and the .NET Framework (including Web, mobile, and desktop applications.) 

FAQ

1. How do I join your group?
You can register on the Web site to receive our newsletter. Then, come to our monthly meetings. No fee, no mess, no fuss. Just information, learning, and great networking. 

2. When is the next meeting?
Our main meeting is almost always held on the second Monday of the month. Sometimes due to holidays or other circumstances, we move it to another night. Check the home page of the Web site for updates. 

3. How do I sponsor a meeting?
Contact one of the leadership team members (contact information found on the Contact page on the Web site) to get details on sponsorship. 

4. How do I receive the newsletter?
Registered users automatically receive the newsletter when it is sent.  Configure your e-mail program to make sure that doesn't get caught in your spam catcher.  Newsletters are also archived on the Web site. 

Location and Directions
We meet at Lakeville University in the CompSci building, room 133.
Directions from I-75: 
Exit Cornwall Parkway (exit 7A) 
Head east to SW 14th Avenue 
Take a left (North) on SW 14th Avenue for approximately 1/2 mile 
Campus is on the left 





